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Conference Information 
 

 The 3rd International Conference of the Levantine Heritage Foundation with the title “The 
Levantines: Identities and Heritage” was held in Athens, 2-3 November 2018.  
See http://www.levantineheritage.com/pdf/LHF-Athens-Conference-2-3-Nov-2018-flyer.pdf. 
Some SOG18 members were involved. 

 

 The board member Harald Heppner participated as speaker at two conferences concerning 
the treaty of  Passarowitz (Požarevac) 1718 and its consequences: in Budapest 27th-28th of 
September (Hungarian Academy of Science) and in Vienna  14th-16th of November (Collegium 
Hungaricum). 

 

 The SOG18 member Dimitris Stamatopoulos (Thessaloniki) organized the International 
conference dedicated to "The Great Ideas of the Balkans, 18th - 20th c." The Conference was 
held by the Department of Balkan, Slavic and Oriental Studies, University of Macedonia, 
Thessaloniki, November 29th – December 1st, 2018. The board member Ivan Părvev was also 
involved (see: http://balkanworlds.edu.gr).  
 

New Publications 
 Our board member Olga Katsiardi-Hering edited the following title: Βενετικοί Χάρτες της 

Πελοποννήσου. Τέλη 17ου-αρχές 18ου αιώνα από τη συλλογή του πολεμικού αρχείου της 

Αυστρίας. (Athens 2018). This book concerns the Venetian maps to the Peloponnes Peninsula 

in the 17th and 18th century. 

 Olga Katsiardi-Hering, Anastasia Papadia-Lala, Katerina Nikolaou, Vangelis Karamanolakis 
(Hrsg), Hellene, Romios, Greek: Collective Identifications and Identities (in Griechisch: Έλλην, 
Ρωμηός, Γραικός: Συλλογικοί προσδιορισμοί και ταυτότητες), Athen 2018.  
 

 The next SOG18 yearbook will be dedicated to the subject “The 18th Century as period of 

Innovation”. This yearbook will content the papers of the conference (see below) and can be 

added by some further contributions (German or English language). This online publication is 

planned to be published in the last quarter of 2019. Further details will be published in the 

next Newsletter (2/2019). 

 

 

http://www.levantineheritage.com/pdf/LHF-Athens-Conference-2-3-Nov-2018-flyer.pdf
http://balkanworlds.edu.gr/


Conference May 2019 
At 10th and 11th of May, 2019 will be held the conference “The 18th Century as period of Innovation”. 

The program is going to be finalised and will be published at the SOG18 website.  

General Assembly May 2019 
During the conference the first SOG18 General Assembly will be held for the first time. Further 

information will be sent out to the members one month before. 

 

 


